
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
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@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Earlier this week, Reception-Year 6 had their ‘Chance to Shine’ cricket sessions. They thoroughly enjoyed these, 
and the coach was so impressed with their sportsmanship and the level of respect shown towards one another. 
Ryan (the coach) enjoyed his time with the children so much that he has agreed to come back next term! 
 
There has been lots of other incredible learning going on in school this week too. Hummingbird, Robin and 
Skylark have been busy finding out about Chinese New Year. Kingfisher have been hard at work learning how 
to play ‘Mamma Mia’ on their recorders. Owl Class have been in the hall carrying out their science investigations, 
and you would not believe the speed at which they are now completing their maths recall tasks! Wow! 
 
I’ve really enjoyed having an opportunity to teach with Miss Cavell in Kingfisher Class today and being able to 
work with the class on their writing journey. I’ve also loved looking at the delivery of our new phonics scheme in 
school today too. 
 
I hope that you have a restful weekend, and I will look forward to updating you next week. 
 
 Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
respect. Next week, we will be focusing on ‘valuing special places’ 

(Matthew 21.12-17). If children have any prayers, linked to this theme, that 
they would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to do 

so. 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

School Council 
Thank you to Miss Spain, who did a wonderful job of 
leading our first school council meeting in the hall on 
Wednesday. She met with the children to think about 
their responsibilities, and they got to work on a 
fundraising project (for the 18th of February). Next week, 
they will be delivering an assembly on this to the other 
children, and we will be sharing more information about 
this with you after this.  

Primary PE Survey 
Please remember to complete our PE survey to 
support the development of provision and extra 
curricular sporting opportunities.  
 
The survey can be accessed by clicking here 
and you can be in with a chance of winning a £25 
Amazon voucher! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fundraising for School 
Before Christmas, our school disco was 
postponed due to Covid-19. I would now like 
to look at opportunities to begin fundraising 
again. If you have any suggestions or ideas, 
please feel free to pop them across to me on 
Class Dojo or email and we can get working 

on this. 😊 

  

Friday 4th February 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Guy, Danielle and Seth who all 
celebrate their birthdays this 
week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbirds: Max and Grace 
Robin Class: Martha, Harper and Emily 
Skylark Class: Bobby, Amelia, Reggie, Theo 
and Connor 
Kingfisher Class: Freddie, Lexi-Mai, Charlie, 
Imogen and Eve  
Owl Class: Gabrielle, Evie and Billy 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Ella-May, Olly S, Lexi-Mai, Charlie, Lily, 
Gracie-May, Thomas, Liam, Isaac and Ava T-
B 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting Award 
winners, who are:  
Evie, Niall, Jacob L, Kyle and Blake 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

Thursday 10th February 2022 – Owl 
Museum Visit in School (Ancient Egypt) 
Tuesday 15th February 2022 – Tennis 
Day – taster sessions for all pupils – PE 
kits to be worn on this day 
Friday 18th February 2022 – Polio 
Fundraiser 
Monday 21st - Friday 25th February – 
Half Term  
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLlHHKpCGrOtOnSL2YkdWvSBUOUFMNFRYSTRTQUZNNThONlVFUkJUUlJGRy4u
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

